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Georgia Power Company
ATTN: Mr. R. J. Kelly

Executive Vice President
P. O. Box 4545
Atlants, GA 30302

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-424/84-04 AND 50-425/84-04

Thank you for your responses of April 9 and May 18, 1984, to our Notice of
Violation issued on March 9, 1984, concerning activities conducted at your Vogtle
facility. After careful consideration of the bases for your denial, we agree
with your position with respect to the failure to follow inspection procedures,
and have deleted it from our records as a violation. However, your arguments
have raised questions about how much relaxation of anchors is being considered by
your designers. These questions have been designated as Unresolved item
No. 424/84-04-01 " Validity of Anchor Bolt Inspection Acceptance Criteria,"
pending further NRC inspection.

We appreciats your cooperation in this matter.

Sincer ly,

|

Richard C. Lewis, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: D. O. Foster, Vice President
and General Manager

H. H. Gregory, III, Construction
Project Manager

G. Bockhold, Jr. , Plant Manager
E. D. Groover, QA Site Supervisor

bcc: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of Georgia
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